Rhonda Miller - MVLWB

From: Elaine Briere - MVLWB [elaine@mviwb.com]

Sent: August-03-10 9:06 AM

To: 'Rhonda Miller - MVLWB'

Subject: FW: MV09L3-0025 Request for Extension - Fort Liard Water Licence

From: Angela Plautz - MVLWB [mailto:aplautz@mviwb.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2010 8:55 AM

To: 'Peters, Ann'

Cc: '092258'; 'John W McKee'; permits@mviwb.com

Subject: RE: MV09L3-0025 Request for Extension - Fort Liard Water Licence

Thank you for the clarification.
Regards,

Angela

From: Peters, Ann [mailto:APeters@dillon.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, July 27, 2010 5:35 PM

To: Angela Plautz - MVLWB

Cc: 092258; John W McKee

Subject: RE: Request for Extension - Fort Liard Water Licence

Hi Angela.

You are correct — the extension would not apply to the Closure and Reclamation Plan for the current site. It will remain at
the 6 months prior to abandonment.

,_.ﬁ Ann Peters

Associate
H:!dlﬁ'illﬁ?rﬁ Dillon Consulting Limited
4920 - 47th Street, Suite 303
Yellowknife, Northwest Territories, X1A 2P1
T - 867.920.4555 ext. 4108
F - 867.873.3328
APeters@Dillon.ca

www.dillon.ca
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From: Angela Plautz - MVLWB [mailto:aplautz@mviwb.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 27, 2010 4:01 PM

To: Peters, Ann

Subject: RE: Request for Extension - Fort Liard Water Licence

Hi Ann,

I’m just preparing my board package for the extension request for the August 5" board meeting, and after reviewing
your letter again, | wanted to make sure that you need an extension for the Closure and Reclamation Plan for the
current solid waste site, as the deadline for that plan is tied in with the date of abandonment and not the water licence
issuance date.



Thanks,

Angela

From: Peters, Ann [mailto:APeters@dillon.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, July 06, 2010 4:35 PM

To: Angela Plautz - MVLWB

Cc: JOHN W. MCKEE Senior Adminsitrative Officer; 092258
Subject: Request for Extension - Fort Liard Water Licence

Hi Angela — attached is a letter requesting an extension to the deadlines to comply with conditions set out in Fort Liard’'s
Water Licence in effect as of March 1, 2010.

As discussed yesterday, we understand the Board should be able to consider this at their meeting scheduled for July 22™

Thanks for your assistance — this will help with the coordination of the various pieces of work required to get the new
landfill site constructed this season.

The amendment application will follow tomorrow.

"*—ﬁ Ann Peters

Associate

Dillon Consulting Limited

4920 - 47th Street, Suite 303

Yellowknife, Northwest Territories, X1A 2P1
T - 867.920.4555 ext. 4108

F - 867.873.3328

APeters@Dillon.ca

www.dillon.ca
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